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May 8, 2014

Mr. Clark Fouraker, Reporter
WLTX-TV
6027 Gamers Ferry Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29209

Dear Mr. Fouraker,

On April 21, 2014, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “a copy of 
any and all documents showing a request by DSS Director Lillian Koller for 50 new FTE 
allocations.”

Our office will notify you if and when records responsive to your request are identified. If 
responsive records are found, our office will charge a reasonable cost for compiling and copying 
records as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b) of the South Carolina Code of Laws.

Sincerely.

Chief Legal Counsel
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